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Stars of the Week!

Homework
We are going to continue to think about planting and 
growing next week but our focus will be on vegetables. We 
will be looking at the food we eat and where it comes from.  

Don’t forget that school is closed on Monday! 
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Sunshine and sunflowers!
We have enjoyed the warmer weather this week and have spent 
lots of time outdoors. We have been learning all about the life 
cycle of a sunflower and enjoyed reading the story, ‘Sam plants a 
sunflower’. 

The children have all decorated a little flower pot and have 
planted their own sunflower seed. They will be bringing their 
sunflower home to grow and we are going to launch our tallest 

sunflower competition! Make sure you 
share your photographs of your 
s u n fl owe r o n S e e s aw a n d ke e p 
measuring to see how tall they grow!  

In forest school the children went on a 
scavenger hunt looking for the different 
trees and plants growing in our school 
grounds. It was lots of fun! 

Next Week

QR Codes
You may have noticed that 
your child has started to 
upload their own work onto 
Seesaw. We have taught the 
children how to use the iPads 
in our classroom to scan a QR 
code. This takes them to their 
journal where they can then 
take a photograph and upload 
it. 

W h y n o t a s k 
y o u r c h i l d t o 
help you when 
y o u a r e 
uploading your 
n e x t S e e s a w 
post! 

In our maths this week we have been learning how to double quantities of 
objects. Here is an online game you could play to help practise learning 
your double facts. 

https://kids.classroomsecrets.co.uk/resource/reception-doubling-game/


